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March 11, 2015
Dear Grade 8 Families,
As part of our science curriculum, we are excited to be planning the science camp trip to Catalina Island. Grade 8 students will participate in a one-week program of study and exploration organized and run by Naturalists At Large (NAL) from Sunday April 26 – Friday May 1. Students will be introduced to island ecology, marine environments, and Native American history. Activities will include hiking, kayaking, snorkeling, tide pooling, art projects, and group-building activities. We will depart from the Pebble Beach campus at 8:00 a.m. on Sunday, April 26, and return to the Pebble Beach campus on Friday evening, 
May 1, between 6 p.m. and 7 p.m. We will send out a broadcast message that day to give a more accurate arrival time.
On the back of this letter you will find a site specific equipment list recommended by NAL from their many years of experience on the island. Since the weather at Catalina varies from sunny and warm to cold and rainy, it is important to pack appropriate clothing to suit all types of conditions. NAL supplies the equipment for all activities (snorkeling, kayaking, etc.), so please limit your child to the clothing items listed on the equipment list. Space on the bus and boat are limited, and students will carry their luggage and sleeping bag for a long distance: it is imperative that they pack lightly. We will be ‘on the road’ Sunday and Friday, so students need to bring enough money to buy lunches on those days. We also recommend students pack a significant snack for the ride down on Sunday. We would prefer that students do not bring phones or iPods; however, we allow them for the bus and boat rides to and from the island. If students choose to bring their phones and iPods we will not be responsible for their loss as there is no secure storage facility. 

Students bunk in tent cabins. Each cabin houses eight students who will be responsible for the condition of their cabin. Bathroom/shower facilities are located nearby. Students are expected to adhere to our school behavior standards for the duration of the trip.

Visit the science camp website at www.ccsciencecamps.weebly.com and click ‘Catalina’ to view, information on Catalina, this letter, consent forms, the equipment list, and pictures from previous camps.

Please return the enclosed color-coded medical/consent forms to the front office by Wednesday, April 1. Feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
Richard Walker
 rwalker@stevensonschool.org     
 Phone: 574-4600 ex. 1110
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